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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/388 
 
Subject: Ophthalmology Incidents 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I would like to understand the number of serious incidents or 
never events that have been recorded by ophthalmology 
departments in relation to missed follow up appointments for wet 
AMD or glaucoma monitoring. 
 
By Missed I mean delayed or remaining unbooked for hospital 
reasons such as lack of capacity rather than patient 
cancellations. 
If it is possible to have this for the 2022/23 year versus 2023/24 
year to date please 

No Serious Incidents were reported that related to missed follow up 
appointments for Ophthalmology for the years indicated. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 12 February 2024 and has been approved for release by Rosi 
Shepherd, Chief Nursing Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


